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Hot School Meals
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 

meal  by midnight on Monday’s for the 
following week.

Forerunner— website 
www.hotmealsonwheels.com

Or to register your child please go to
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealord

ers.com/register

————————

Up Coming Events 

Easter Holidays: Monday 3rd April to 
Friday 14th April

w/c 17th April
Monday 17th April – Year 4 Trip: Living 
Rainforest
Thursday 20th April – 9:15 Worries 
Workshop (For Parents)
Friday 21st April – Y4 Attenborough Class 
Swimming
Friday 21st April - Whole School PTFA 
Bounceathon

————————

Important dates 

KS2 SATs —w/c 8th May 2023
KS1 SATs— May / June 2023 

Y4 Multiplication Checks – June 2023

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from 
school please contact the school office: 
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an email 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are 
taking them to the GP then please give this 
information too.

Thank you

Music in the spring term at Hill View

All year groups have been busy in their class music lessons this 
term, with a variety of instrumental projects, composing and 
singing going on.

Year 1 have been learning about the dynamic dragon family 
and bumpy and smooth sounds, singing, doing actions and 
using percussion instruments.

Year 2 have been learning the recorder as a class – we are 
able to play 3 notes at the moment and can play 2 tunes.

Year 3 have been doing a whole class ukulele project – they 
gave a performance to years 1 and 2 in singing assembly last 
week which they really enjoyed.

Year 4 have been involved in a whole class guitar project, with 
a weekly lesson from a visiting guitar teacher. Our final piece 
has been ‘Rockin’ all over the world’

Year 5 have learnt about the History of Music, from the 
Baroque era to modern music, followed by creating a group 
composition based on a piece of abstract art.

Year 6 have learnt about what music brings to a film, with a 
project on film music, including creating a group score for part 
of the Sorcerer's Apprentice.

Private instrumental lessons also take place throughout the 
week – in guitar, clarinet, saxophone, piano, keyboard

Choir has been continuing for years 5 and 6 after school on a 
Wednesday – if you would like to join after Easter, please see 
Mrs Price for a letter.

Mrs Price
Music Teacher

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/register


BCHA Domestic Abuse Support Drop-Ins:

Kinson Library, Wimborne Road, BH11 9AW -
Every Thursday between 11:00 and 1:00
Cornerstone Baptist Church, Holloway Ave, 
West Howe, BH11 9JR. Every Monday from 
10am–12 midday
West Howe Children's Centre, 29 Moore 
Avenue, BH11 8AU. Every Tuesday between 
10am-12pm
YMCA Bournemouth, 56 Westover Rd, BH1 
2BS. Every Monday between 3pm-5pm

PTFA Weekly Update

School uniform
Just a reminder that you can buy new school uniform directly 
through the P.T.F.A.
Our new price list below is effective from 17 April 2023 with all 
details on how to order. Cash and Card accepted.

If you’d like anything before, or during the Easter Holidays then 
please contact us. A limited stock will be available during the 
Easter Break.
P.S. We do have some old lightweight style PE T-Shirts for the 
bargain price of £2 each. Available in ages 3-4, 11-12 & 12-13.

Upcoming Events 2023

Fri 21st April - Bounceathon - Details below and attached
Just Giving fundraising pages
Hill View Primary - Year Reception Bounceathon Sponsor - JustGiving

Hill View Primary - Year 1 Bounceathon Sponsor - JustGiving
Hill View Primary - Year 2 Bounceathon Sponsor - JustGiving
Hill View Primary - Year 3 Bounceathon Sponsor - JustGiving
Hill View Primary - Year 4 Bounceathon Sponsor - JustGiving
Hill View Primary - Year 5 Bounceathon Sponsor - JustGiving
Hill View Primary - Year 6 Bounceathon Sponsor – JustGiving

Please visit our Facebook Page and Class List App for further details

Thank you
PTFA

School Nursing Team

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVreceptionbounceathonpage
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVYear1bounceathonpage
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVyear2bounceathonpage
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVyear3bounceathonpage
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVyear4bounceathonpage
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVyear5bounceathonpage
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/HVyear6bounceathonpage


Hair Bands for PE

For health and safety reasons, please remember that long 
hair should be tied up for PE Lessons. Please send children 
in to school with hair already tied up, or with a hair band 
ready for PE.

----------------

Year 5 and Year 6 PE Days

Year 5 and Year 6 will swap their PE days for the first half  of 
the summer term after the Easter break.

Year 5: Tuesdays and Thursdays

Year 6: Mondays and Tuesdays

Year 6 Foundation Sports will continue to be on Thursdays 
after school. Please remember to send PE kits in with 
children, in a bag, for them to change into at the end of the 
school day.

----------------

Hot meals after Easter

Please remember to order your child’s hot lunches for the 
summer term through the forerunner website by midnight 
on Monday 10th April.

www.hotmealsonwheels.com

----------------

Farewells, Congratulations and Good Luck

We are sad to be saying farewell to three members of staff this 
week who are off to start new adventures: Mrs Knapper 
(Assistant Head Teacher & SENDCO), Samantha Chislett (Midday 
Supervisor) and Mrs Bridle (Y2 Class Teacher) 

Good luck and very best wishes to Miss Roberts who is getting 
married in the Easter break. We look forward to welcoming her 
back to school with a wedding ring and a new name: Mrs Bevan 

We would also like to welcome Miss Goodship who will be joining 
the year 1 team after the Easter break.

WIZARDS
For  31 March 2023 

Y1 – Arianna P
Y1 – Sidney W
Y2 – Liam EP
Y2—Nyla V

Y2—Gabriella A-D
Y3—Harrison E

Y3 – James T
Y3 – Arianna H
Y5— Joanne M

Y5 – Oliver K
Y6 – Isabella E
Y6 – Aidan B

CONGRATULATIONS!

The following children have received a 
badge/award

Y3 – Zhou Fan T – ADDER Badge
Y4 – Harper M – SMILE Badge

Y4 – Isla I – SMILE Badge

Well done!

Mrs Cockles’ Cat – Phillipa Pearce

Mrs Cockles, a balloon seller, loves her cat 
Peter, and he loves fish. When she runs out of 
fish, Peter leaves and Mrs Cockles is so upset 
that she gets thinner and thinner, losing so 
much weight that her balloons lift her up into 
the sky.

Reading Focus

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/

